Elmer, Linda

TR S e RN P Sy o P B SR Tt 0 S e e A R )
From: Dinh, Trang
Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2020 2:15 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Re: The special CED meeting just passed 200071 and 200071 (CDBG reprogramming
funds)

200100 is approved. But 190323, I'm still waiting for the response from the person who reviews it.

Best Regards,

Trang Dinh

Comptroller Office

Phone: (414) 286-2293

Fax: (414) 286-0860

Email: tdinh@milwaukee.gov

The information contained in this electronic message (e-mail) and any attachment is intended for the exclusive use of the intended addressee and may contain
information that is confidential and/or privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this
communication in error, please do not distribute it. Instead, please notify tdinh@milwaukes.gov and destroy all copies of this message and any attachments.
Thank you.

From: Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 2:13 PM

To: Dinh, Trang <tdinh@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: RE: The special CED meeting just passed 200071 and 200071 (CDBG reprogramming funds)

Any word on 190323 or 2001007
Thanks -

From: Dinh, Trang

Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2020 2:13 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Re: The special CED meeting just passed 200071 and 200071 (CDBG reprogramming funds)

Hello Linda,

200070 and 200071 are approved. Have a Great July 4th!

Best Regards,

Trang Dinh

Compitroller Office

Phone: (414) 286-2293

Fax: (414) 286-0860

Email: tdinh@milwaukee.gov

The information contained in this elecironic message (e-mail) and any attachment is intended for the exclusive use of the intended addressee and may contain
information that is confidential and/or privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this

1



